
                 
 

Monday 29th November 2021 |  Week 9 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dubbo West Families, 

Kindergarten Orientation sessions commence at Dubbo West this week! As you    would already be aware, our 
2022 Kindergarten Orientation sessions will look a little different, due to Covid-19 restrictions. We are holding 
our Kinder Orientation over two sessions. Your child is only required to attend one session held on a Tuesday 
or a Thursday. If your child currently attends Dubbo West Public School Preschool, they will attend an            
orientation session on their attending preschool day and a booking is not required. If you have not secured a 
session, please call our school office. Kindergarten Orientation sessions will be held on Tuesday November 30th 
2021 or Thursday 2nd December 2021 from 9:30am to 11am. Parents are asked to sign their child in at the front 
gate (East Street) and return to collect at 11am. 

It’s that time of year again where we celebrate your child finishing primary school This is a significant          
transition point in your child’s life. Dubbo West Public-School farewell is set for Wednesday 1st December 2021, 
and we would like to Invite you to attend with your child to celebrate.  
Who: child accompanied by up to 2 adults (these adults MUST be fully vaccinated and from the same      
household) 
Where: RSL Function Room 
When: Wednesday 1st of December 2021 
Time: 6pm – 8pm (please arrive 10 minutes before) 
Cost:  FREE - The SAC Centre have generously supported this event  
Dress Code: Smart Casual 
Note: Parents/Carers of Year 6 students must attend. Two parents or carers of the same household may       
attend however they must be fully vaccinated to attend the night. This will be checked through the RSL Club 
upon entry where ID and vaccination certificate will be required. This is an alcohol-free event. 

A massive thank you to the P&C committee! Thank you for all their hard work in supporting the school 
throughout a tumultuous 2021. I personally appreciate their support for our school, staff and students and of 
me when I returned to work in Term 2 2021. 

The last day of school for students in Term 4 2021 is Thursday 16th December. Staff will be onsite Friday 17th 
December participating in professional development. As the end of 2021 is fast approaching, planning for 
2022 is underway. I know many students and parents are eager to know the allocation of teachers and staff 
for the next school year and I appreciate your patience during this time. 

Please book via Parent Portal to secure a time for parent/teacher interviews. 

We understand that parents/carers may have a question or enquiry regarding their child. If you have any 
queries, questions, complaints or suggestions, please feel free to contact our school office on: (02) 6882 
3086. 

Kind Regards, 

 
Eileen Day 

Principal  
 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye  

on our school app for  

regular updates and information. 



                 
 



                 
 

 

We would like your opinion! 

Please complete the parent  

survey. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/dwps1 

By Monday 29/11/2021 

Christmas Mufti Day 2021!  

Put on your greatest Red, Green, Silver, White 
and Gold to raise money for the Hear Our Heart 

Bus. 

Friday week 10— Friday 10th December 

Gold coin donation to participate 

Don't forget that Santa Hat! 

 


